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Braille, anyone?
 

The Alberta Society for the Visually Impaired – Edmonton District will be sponsoring braille courses this fall for parents, educational assistants and professionals. There is a new braille code, Unified English Braille, being implemented in Alberta this fall for Kindergarten to Grade 6, with higher grades to follow over the next 2 years.  The following courses will be offered by ASVI. 

1. Print to Braille with Unified English Braille - Introduction to Braille for those with no previous experience or are experienced and would like extra review and practice. 22 weekly lessons – September 25, 2014 to April 2015.
2. Print to Braille with Unified English Braille Update - course for the experienced braillist who has completed the Mastering Literary Braille course to update to UEB. 5 weeks - September 25, 2014 to October 23, 2014.
3. Mastering Literary Braille – required for transcribing for students Grade 7-12. (27 Lessons – by correspondence)
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 For more information contact one of the following 

by September 11th, 2014
Edna McLafferty @ 780-263-1131 
edna.mclafferty@epsb.ca

or
Inez Kreamer @ 780-662-3608 
inezkreamer@hughes.net or
 info@asviedmonton.org 
Dates:

Thursdays – starting September 25th, 2014 
Time: 

4:30 pm - 6:00 pm
Location:
Newton School, 5523-122 Avenue NW, Edmonton

www.asviedmonton.org 


